
Rising 8th Grade
Summer Reading 2022

For the Summer of 2022, each rising 8th-grade student will be required to read
Tuesdays with Morrie by Mitch Albom which will be used for instruction during the first
few weeks of school. Returning students will have Tuesdays with Morrie pushed to
their MacBook Airs before summer. If a paper copy is desired, the parents can purchase
this for their child. New students should plan to purchase their own copy.  If an
audiobook is desired, it too can be purchased or checked out through the TFS Sora
library or the Charlotte Mecklenburg Library, but it should not be used in isolation as
the student needs to follow the text as well. The assignment is due on the first day of
classes, August 18, 2022.

Tuesdays with Morrie
Required Book Task:  Responses to Passages

We have broken Tuesdays with Morrie into three sections (see below for links):

1:  The beginning TO The Third Tuesday (We Talk About Regrets)
2: The Audiovisual, Part Two TO The Eighth Tuesday (We Talk About Money)
3: The Ninth Tuesday (We Talk About How Love Goes on) TO the end

After you read each section, there will be four small passages to RE-READ. Each
passage has a specific question about which to think.  Write a one-paragraph response
to each question.  All responses will be recorded on a Google Document that has been
assigned through Google Classroom.

Section 1 Link
Section 2 Link
Section 3 Link

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Pp2VcvPJBXwiUQMKS534_qOnbhURAb3qOz1a9bo3-N0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fOQ1UmQZthOKeC126AU9bfhZSbJxXtqGzpzAxSgTwSM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wFvNXUypIGh3ytqv1-I49hLRJ-09wFVvqu4SLAdVoYY/edit?usp=sharing

